10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 29  December, "1982

sk

I am writing to thank you for your prompt and very kind

/

thought in presenting me with the beautiful record of carols
during my visit to Bangor on Wednesday. It contains many which
are my favourites and 1 look forward to listening to them at

Chequers over Christmas.

I was also glad to meet one or two individual members of
the choir during my walk in the Main Street. I send to you and

the choir my best wishes for Christmas and the New Year.

()

Ifan Hunter, Esq.,




